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From: Miller, Naomi J [mailto:Naomi.Miller@pnnl.gov]  

Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2018 2:50 PM 
To: Ownby, Adrian@Energy 

Subject: Re: California flicker standard 

 
Dear Adrian,  
Thank you for responding right away, and I would be very pleased if you would post it to the correct 
docket number. Many thanks! 
 
Naomi 

Sent from my iPhone, so any hilarious misspellings may not be intentional.  
 
On Mar 8, 2018, at 9:39 AM, Ownby, Adrian@Energy <Adrian.Ownby@energy.ca.gov> wrote: 

You can still submit comments to Docket #17-BSTD-02 since we have not closed the docket yet.  Would 
you like me to submit what this to the docket or would you like to submit a new comment on your own? 
  
-Adrian 
  
Adrian Ownby 
Energy Commission Specialist III 
California Energy Commission 
916-651-3008 
Adrian.Ownby@energy.ca.gov 
  
From: Miller, Naomi J [mailto:Naomi.Miller@pnnl.gov]  

Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2018 8:42 AM 
To: Ownby, Adrian@Energy 

Subject: FW: California flicker standard 
  
Dear Mr. Ownby, 
Yesterday I sent the email below to colleagues working in flicker, and Dr. Wilkins responded with your 
contact information. I commented earlier on proposed flicker standards, and hoped yesterday to return 
to the site and update my comments. But, I think the deadline was last Monday. So, I’m writing to you 
directly. Please see my comments below. 
Thanks for your attention, 
Naomi Miller, FIES, FIALD 
Pacific Northwest National Laboratory 
Portland OR 
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